8/24/2023
To whom it may concern:

It is with great pleasure that | write this letter of recommendation on behalf of Ashley Bishop
and Elite Hail Masters. Ashley came to us in May 2023 and ensured us that the major damage
we suffered from a massive hailstorm could be fixed. We gave him the opportunity while many
companies were still vying for our services. His team came in and they performed at an elite
level. Many times, | referred to them as “magicians” and truly meant it. They repaired some of
the most difficult damaged automobiles and we could not have been more pleased with the
results. He did exactly what he promised, sending a large team in and slowly phased them out
as the work was completed. This company did not leave until we reached 100% satisfaction with

the work being finished and their services were no longer needed.

In closing, Mr Bishop will definitely be our first call in the event that we suffer another storm

that requires paintless dent repair.

Sincerely,

(R

Brad Bender
Director of Operations
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